Chaz Antonelli

From: Gary P <garyphl0O@gmail.com>
Sent: 02 May 2016 19:12

To: Chaz Antonelli

Subject: ECMC

—

Greetings Brothers
To Chaz, ECMC board members and members of Empire City Motorcycle Club

As most of you are aware I have been having some life changing events occur in my life over the past few
months. A new job has started with Health Partners Plans based here in Philadelphia on April 11. With the new
Job and responsibilities I am no longer able to leave home at 4pm as I use to in the past.

I wanted to be upfront with my club brothers in that I am not able to keep the required level of participation as a
full member. I have request to Chaz to reduce my membership from full member to Associate level as of today
May 2, 2016.

This decision has absolutely no impact on any of my friendships with members in ECMC, I will continue to
partipate in as many event as I can per year and look forward to riding with the group in the near future.

Thank you
IBH
Gary Papouschek



